

Famous Five Newsletter

W/c 17th September 2025 2024

What a fantastic week we've had at school! The students have been incredibly busy, and we're excited to share all the wonderful activities and learning experiences that have taken place.

This week in History, we delved into the fascinating life of Queen Elizabeth I. The students were intrigued to learn about her reign, her achievements, and how she became one of England's most famous monarchs. We explored her early life, the challenges she faced as a queen, and her role in shaping the future of England.

In science we have used our knowledge of scientific methods to devise an investigation into the properties of materials. We used our knowledge of fair testing to ensure that our results will be reliable.

We have enjoyed PE lessons focusing on attacking and defending skills. We have also demonstrated teamwork and collaboration in our gymnastic sessions. We have developed routines in gymnastics and performed them to the class.

Things to note

Homework will go home on a Thursday and we mark it the following Wednesday. There will be a mixture of reading comprehension tasks and My Maths online tasks. We also ask that your child reads 3 times per week and you record this in your reading diaries. We also encourage the children to go on TTRS as frequently as possible to improve your scores.

Our weekly spelling test takes place on a Thursday.

PE will take place on a Monday and a Friday.

The Harvest Festival will take place on Tuesday 30th September.

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact either of us.

Many thanks

Mrs Allen, Mrs Turner and Mr Flanagan

"Guide me in your truth and teach me, for you are God my Saviour and my hope is in you all day long." Psalm 25 v5



Our vision is to:

- · Love our learning.
- Know that God is with us, loves us and has a plan for us.
- · Make the world a better place.